
What wonderful work you have completed this week! There’s some fabulous fact files, you should all 

be really proud of your work! Congratulations to Jensen, Morgan, Libby, Jolene, Verity and Georgio. 

We couldn’t choose between you so you are all winners! We also really liked Lucy, Marcus and 

Erica’s work so you are our highly commended for this challenge! Certificates and prizes will be sent 

out soon. 



  



 

 


